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From: Bernadette Martinez
To: Cluff, Bryan
Cc: Peggy Fehlman
Subject: THE OSBORN RESIDENTIAL HEALTH CARE FACILITY 1-ZN-2014#2 17-UP-2021 3380 N SCOTTSDALE RD
Date: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 1:18:45 PM
Attachments: 2048_001.pdf


External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Thank you for the notification of the above-referenced project.


After review, ADOT has no new comments for the use of this location.  ADOT has no concerns 
with the proposed use as previously presented.    


If project effects ADOT  State Highway System please see Permit Encroachment Process Link - 
https://azdot.gov/business/permits/encroachment-permits


ADOT reserves the right to review any future plans, additions and/or changes to this 
development in regards to any impact they may have on the State Highway System.


Thank you and I am happy to assist with any other questions.  


Bernadette Martinez
Right of Way Coordinator Assistant
Central District
2140 W. Hilton Ave, MD 700
Phoenix, AZ  85009
602.712.2086


---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: TucsonDistrictAdminCanon <TucsonDistrictAdmin@azdot.gov>
Date: Tue, Sep 6, 2022 at 3:12 PM
Subject: Scanned from Tucson District Canon 5540
To: Bernadette <bmartinez@azdot.gov>
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